LAWN BOWLING HANDBOOK

LAWN BOWLING

HANDBOOK



"A method of putting life into the locality without marring its beauty."

> — F. H. Furman Denver, Colorado

Compiled and Edited by HAROLD L. ESCH

(Summer) 2023 Two Tree Lane Wauwatosa 13, Wisconsin (Winter) P.O. Box 3304 Orlando, Florida Copyright 1948 By HAROLD L. ESCH Wauwatosa 13, Wis.

INTERNATIONAL BOWLING BOARD

President:

IVOR B. THOMAS, D.L., J.P.

Major Sir

Kenmore, Dinas Powis

Glamorgan



Secretary and Treasurer:
THOMAS S. LOGIE
Telephone - - - DOUGLAS 0902
Telephone —
House - - - - POLLOK 2519

160 HOPE STREET, GLASGOW, C.2

4th October, 1948

Dear Mr. Harold Esch:

I am very interested to hear you are compiling a book on Lawn Bowling for circulation in the United States of America, and I feel sure it will be received with much pleasure by all those who take part in the game in your great Country.

During the visit of the British Team (of which I had the honour of being Captain) last year, I was delighted to be informed of the steady growth of the game of Lawn Bowling in America. As I said on many occasions during that memorable Tour, I am confident that before many years have elapsed the Game will be as popular in the United States as it is in the British Isles and the Dominions.

My best wishes go with you in the arduous task you have so cheerfully undertaken.

Yours sincerely,

THOSINAM A

Ivor B. Thomas

President International Bowling Board

Milwaukee, Wis. October 20, 1948

My Dear Harold:

I am glad you are publishing a new book on Lawn Bowling from the American standpoint. It is very much needed and should be in the hands of every lawn bowler, especially new members. It will greatly promote the game and I wish you abundant success in this labor of love.

Sincerely yours,

Emmet L. Richardson, Honorary Life President ALBA

WINTER BOWLING IN ORLANDO

The Heart of Florida

An invitation to bowlers everywhere to make Orlando their winter headquarters.

Three full size marl courts, spacious clubhouse, located in Sunshine Park, the play ground for Winter Visitors in The City Beautiful.

Information on accommodations and facilities may be obtained by writing to:

THE GREATER ORLANDO CHAMBER OF COMMERCE

113 East Central Ave.

Orlando, Florida